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Analyst II, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
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Londonderry, NH 03053 
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October 31, 2024 
 
Via Electronic Mail 
 
Daniel Goldner 
Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re:  Docket No. DG 24-100; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty – 

Keene Division 
Winter 2024-2025 – Cost of Gas Compliance Tariff 

 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
On October 31, 2024, the Commission issued Order No. 27,070 in Docket No. DG 24-100 authorizing 
Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty-Keene Division (“Company”) rates 
for the Winter 2024-2025 Cost of Gas.  
 
On behalf of the Company, and pursuant to the October Order, enclosed with this cover letter are 
electronic copies of the “clean” and “redlined” compliance tariff pages which reflect the 
approved rates.  
 
Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Alyssa E. Maston 
 
Alyssa E. Maston 
 
Enclosures 
cc: Service List 
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